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Dear Parent/Carer,     

‘Babushka’ 

 

We invite you to join us for our Christmas production on the following dates – Tuesday 18th December at 

2:00pm and Wednesday 19th at 5:30pm. All of the children in Robins and Kingfishers will be taking part in both 

performances.  

 

We will be holding the events in the school hall, but because only two classes are performing hopefully all 

parents and other family members will be able to attend on their day of choice. We are able to offer each 

family two tickets for both performances, but if you require additional tickets please indicate this on the slip 

below and if there are spare tickets then we will do our best to allocate these fairly.    

 

If you would like to join in our celebration of Christmas by attending one of the performances, please complete 

and return the slip below by Monday 10th of December.   

 

There will be a retiring collection, with any money going towards the production costs.  

 

We look forward to seeing you there!     

 

Kind regards,  

 

Mr R Woolston 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

‘Babushka’ 

 

Child/Children’s Name(s) ……………………………………..…………….    Class ……………………………  

 

Number of tickets required (maximum two per family, per performance) 

 

Tuesday 18th 2:00 pm ……………           Wednesday 19th 5:30pm ………………    

 

Extra tickets (if available):  

 

Tuesday 18th 2:00 pm ……………   Wednesday 19th 5:30pm ………………   


